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Question:  

Now, in terms of the emissions targets that were announced recently for transport—and there were 
a range of measures obviously in there, electric buses one of them—is there a specific emissions 
target for transport - and if so, what is that? 

Answer: 

As part of Victoria’s Climate Change Strategy, the Victorian Government has announced economy 
wide interim emissions reduction targets against 2005 levels of 28 to 33 per cent by 2025 and 45 to 
50 per cent by 2030. All sectors of the economy will contribute towards meeting the targets.   

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


